

Latest Update

Halloween Trail



After a successful Halloween trail last year we are working with St Johns Church on another trail this year which will take place on October 31st. It is wonderful to see the community and businesses coming together for this event. Full details can be found by visiting our website www.sidcuppartners.co.uk or our social media pages.

Christmas Extravaganza 2019

This years Christmas Extravaganza will be held at The New Community Church in Station Road on November 30th. There will be a free cinema showing, stalls and entertainment as well as refreshments and of course Father Christmas and Mrs Christmas too. If any local businesses are interested in holding a stall at the event please contact us at hello@sidcuppartners.co.uk



AGM

The minutes as well as other useful documents can be found on the Sidcup Partners website at www.sidcuppartners.co.uk



London in Bloom

We are pleased to announce we have won silver this year after wining bronze last year.

Judging took place in July. We had two judges walk around Sidcup and meet our partners with

the judging based on three elements

Horticulture 50% Environment 25% Community 25%

We are very pleased as we have only been involved over the last two years.

Poppies and Armed Forces Day Poetry

Expect to see the poppies in and around the town centre in November. The scheme has been extended this year. We have an additional 100 poppies to be installed.

We had some wonderful entries for our Armed Forces Day poetry competition and are in the process of having these published with the book soon available for purchase. We are offering the opportunity to design the front and back cover for this book. If you are interested in designing this please email us at hello@sidcuppartners.co.uk



Macmillan Coffee Morning

We are pleased to announce we raised £160.50. With thanks to The Kitchen for hosting the event.

National Lottery Grant

Sidcup Partners are delighted to announce that they have been awarded a grant from the National Lottery. The success of our application is an indication of the quality of the work Sidcup Partners are doing.

If you have any news or offers that you would like to promote, please get in touch - the website is there to be used for the benefit of all BID levy payers.

Tel: 0208 302 4970 Email: cheryl@sidcuppartners.co.uk